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THE VICE PRESIDENT
4.1-1 ,3

WASHINGTON
**

December 6, 1962

Dear Hector:

I was very happy to see that
new publishing venture, and I hope it
is a success from the standpoint of
helping the cause of equal opportunity.

My congratulations.

Sincerely

Lpdon B. Johnson

Dr. Hector P. Ga*ia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas



THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON**

December 6, 1962

Dear Hector:

Many thanks, my friend, for your recent
letter -- it was good to hear from you.

We enjoyed being with you so much -- and
remember, I want you to come to the
ranch before too long.

With my best wishes,

~~incerely,

\
L don B. Johnson

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas


